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Return to Learn Plan
2023/2024
Due to the ongoing pandemic, Peavine School will implement several safety procedures and protocols. The implementation of these will continue until it is deemed to safely return to normal procedures and protocols, as determined by the CDC, OSDE and/or The Oklahoma Dept. of Health.
All students will enter the building at one (1), central location. This point of entrance will be the Extended Care Entrance on the North side of the building. Masks will not be required, however they will be optional. Students and staff may wear masks if they so desire. Upon arrival, each student will have their temperature checked by an employee. Any student who registers a temperature of 100 degrees or greater, will immediately be isolated in a different area. After a period of 5/10 minutes their temperature will be checked again. If they continue to register a temperature of 100 degrees or more, parents will immediately be notified to pick the student up from school. Students shall not return to school until they have been free of high temperatures for a minimum of 24 hours. Parents if you bring your student(s) to school, please allow extra time each morning for this process, as we will need you to wait until your child has had their temperature checked, before leaving.
All staff members will be checked in the same manner and will not be allowed to return to work until they too have been free of high temperatures for a minimum of 24 hours.
Any student or staff member who registers a temperature of 100 degrees or more at any time during the day, will immediately be sent home. It is very important that we have current contact information and phone numbers for your student(s).     Additional sanitizing steps will continue to be followed in all facilities as part of a daily routine.
[bookmark: _GoBack1]Campus visitors will be limited to the Central Office. Visitors will not be allowed to go into the hallways or classrooms.
It is recommended that both students and staff have their temperatures checked before leaving home for school, each day.
In the event, of exposure by student or staff, we will communicate that information to all appropriate parties as quickly as possible.
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